
From: spacesforpeople <spacesforpeople@edinburgh.gov.uk>
Date: Wed, 9 Sep 2020 at 14:41
Subject: RE: Proposed Low Traffic Neighbourhood (LTN) in East Craigs

Dear Councillors and Stakeholders

Please find attached a Resident Update in response to correspondence received in respect of the 
Low Traffic Neighbourhood (LTN) plans. The update provides a summary of the themes which 
have emerged from the feedback so far and explains the actions which are being taken on each.

For further information about how the Council is implementing temporary road measures to support 
safe walking, wheeling and cycling please visit www.edinburgh.gov.uk/spacesforpeople

Regards

Spaces for People Team
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